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Heller Bill Would Exempt Nevada 

From Monument Designations

(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) introduced legislation to protect Nevada from arbitrary presidential monument designations.  The bill would ensure that any national monument designation only occur through a transparent public process that includes input from local officials, communities, and stakeholders.  
“It is no secret that the federal government has a large presence in our state.  At any time, any president can close access to our own backyard for any reason.  If a portion of land is truly deserving of protection, then the East Coast environmental interests and this Administration have nothing to fear from a public process.  As I have stated before, any federal action that could lead to limited access should be done in an open and public manner using extraordinary caution.  I call on the Nevada delegation to join this effort and protect Nevada’s access to public lands,” said Heller      
The legislation adds Nevada to the existing exemption for Wyoming created in 1950.  Under this bill, only an act of Congress could establish a new national monument in Nevada.  
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